
Government Guidance Updated 7th March 2022 

How to safely return to your normal routine before 10 days 

 

If your day 5 LFD test result is positive, you can continue taking LFD tests until you receive 2 
consecutive negative test results. 

Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting while they are 
infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started (or the day their 
test was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another one the next day. If both these 
tests results are negative, they should return to their educational setting if they normally attend 
one, as long as they feel well enough to do so and do not have a temperature. They should follow 
the guidance for their educational setting. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-

with-covid-19-and-their-contacts 

 

Please note the guidance for Frances Olive Anderson school is the same as the Government’s 

advice stated above. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts

